## 弘光科技大學

## 106 學年度第 2 學期大學部轉學生招生考試試題

准考證號碼	:							
		(	語:	半生	: 白	行:	直で かんしゅう かんしょう かんしょう かんしょう かんしょう かんしょう かんしょう かんしゅう かんしゅう かんしゅう しゅうしゅう しゅう	₹)

年制:四技二年級

群組:A、B群組

# 考試科目(二):英文

#### 【注意事項】

- 1. 請先核對考試科目是否相符。
- 2. 本試題共 25 題,每題 4 分,共100分,請依題號順序作答。
- 3. 本試題均為單選題,每題都有(A)、(B)、(C)、(D)四個選項,請選出一個最適當的答案,然後在答案卡上同一題號相對位置方格內,用 2B 鉛筆全部塗黑,答錯不倒扣。
- 4. 請在試題首頁准考證號碼之方格內,填上自己的准考證號碼,考完後將「答案卡」及「試題」一併繳回。

【第1頁】 【共5頁】

### I. 字彙題

1.	It is more convenient for Jason to go to school bi ( A ) with ( B ) by ( C ) on ( D ) in	cycle than on foot.	
2.	Joanna to her teacher for being late in class.  ( A ) apologizing ( B ) apology ( C ) apologies ( D ) apologized		
3.	The principle thinks it is important to let parents know how the school.  ( A ) kids are ( B ) are kids ( C ) kids ( D ) are	ir	_doing at
4.	Michelle was so that she missed the flight.  ( A ) slowly ( B ) fast ( C ) lately ( D ) late		
5.	No one likes it when somebody's cell phone rings  ( A ) for ( B ) during ( C ) away ( D ) between	the movie.	
6.	I'm so hungry I have some dessert now? ( A ) May ( B ) Will ( C ) Do ( D ) Please		
7.	Sandy has moved to Japan over 10 years.  ( A ) since ( B ) for ( C ) ago ( D ) during		

【第2頁】 【共5頁】

8.	Amanda has lived in Taipei since she was five, so shebig city.	the fast lifestyle in the
	( A ) is getting used to	
	(B) gets used to	
	(C) has gotten used to	
	(D) used to	
9.	Jim likes ice cream so much that he keeps lots of ice cream in his (A) bedroom (B) refrigerator (C) oven (D) cupboard	
10	). Many of my friends have had the experience of taking an airplane, b	ut I .
	(A) haven't	
	(B) didn't	
	(C) wouldn't	
	(D) can't	
11	1. Six times nine fifty-four.	
	(A) equal	
	(B) equaled	
	(C) equals	
	( D ) is equaling	
12	2. Robert is the kind of person who never a promise if he	makes one.
	(A) spoils	
	(B) trusts	
	(C) decides	
	(D) breaks	
13	3. I into my high school classmate in a convenience sto	re last Sunday. It was a
	surprise for we haven't seen each other since graduation.	
	(A) walked (B) met	
	( C ) bumped	
	( D ) looked	
14	4. Mom had my brother the dishes last night.	
	( A ) did ( B ) does	
	( C ) do	
	( D ) to do	
1.5		
13	5. Bob: do you go the movies? Fanny: About once e  ( A ) How long	very otner week.
	( B ) How much	
	(C) What about	
	(D) How often	

【第3頁】 【共5頁】

#### II. 段落填空

#### **Questions 16-20**

Ariel is a senior high school student. She sings very well and \_\_16\_\_ several prizes in the past few years with her terrific singing skills and beautiful \_\_17\_\_. Although Ariel is smart, she does not want to spend too much time \_\_18\_\_. She likes singing more than studying. Her biggest dream is \_\_19\_\_ a popular singer in the future. She hopes she can get into a performance college to study singing and performing art \_\_20\_\_ she graduates from high school.

- 16. (A) wins
  - (B) is winning
  - (C) win
  - (D) has won
- 17. (A) voice
  - (B) steps
  - (C) sound
  - (D) hearing
- 18. (A) studies
  - (B) is studying
  - (C) studying
  - (D) studied
- 19. (A) to become
  - (B) becomes
  - (C) becoming
  - (D) will become
- 20. (A) since
  - (B) after
  - (C) before
  - (D) right away

#### III. 閱讀測驗

#### **Questions 21-22**

#### Art teacher wanted

We are looking for art teachers for children. The working hours will be from 13:30 to 17:00. Anyone who is interested has to —

- \* Have a college degree in Art
- \* Be patient and friendly
- \* Love to spend time with children

Please call Joseph Chen in the afternoon, from Monday to Saturday.

Tel: 04-22668855

【第4頁】 【共5頁】

- 21. What is the purpose of this notice?
  - ( A ) To get more students
  - (B) For Joseph to make friends
  - (C) To find teachers
  - (D) To learn painting
- 22. If anyone is interested in the notice, he/she will be qualified if he/she...?
  - (A) Graduated from college.
  - (B) Graduated from high school.
  - (C) Graduated from a school abroad.
  - ( D ) Be a college student.

#### **Questions 23-25**

People from all over the world are familiar with fairy tales such as Sleeping Beauty, Cinderella, and Snow White. The stories were long old tales from different locations of Germany. The Grimm brothers visited many villages and towns of the country and collected many of these old stories for children, and after that they wrote these stories together and published the collection Grimm's Fairy Tales in 1812.

More than one hundred years later, Disney, the famous movie company, reproduced the stories into animations for children. Although many of the Disney animations have happy endings, the first stories written by the Grimm brothers hardly had the same joyful endings as we know from the movies. Many of the stories were dark, sad, and less peaceful and weren't good for kids. Their tales were retold and revised many times in the last two centuries and gradually turned into fairy tales that we know these days.

- 23. What is the main idea of the passage?
  - (A) The fairy tales written by the Grimm brothers in the past and today.
  - (B) All kinds of animations made by Disney
  - (C) Famous Germany tourist spots.
  - (D) Happy stories written by the Grimm brothers.
- 24. What is TRUE about the Grimm brothers according to the passage?
  - ( A ) They created all the stories in Grimm's Fairy Tales.
  - (B) They travelled to many places in Germany before they wrote the fairy tales.
  - (C) They built up the Disney film company.
  - (D) Many of their stories had happy endings.
- 25. What did Disney do to the Grimm brothers' stories according to the passage?
  - ( A )Disney changed most of the stories and its movies were very different from the old ones.
  - (B) Disney totally followed the story content in its movies.
  - (C) Disney made the funny fairy tales in the Grimm brothers' book into unhappy ones.
  - (D) Disney changed some of the sad endings of the Grimm brothers' stories into happy ones.

【第5頁】 【共5頁】